
HARRIERS Season Ticket holders unable to make a game at Aggborough can now send their 
season ticket to another Harriers fan with just a few clicks! 
 
We want to make sure that tickets are used, so it’s now easier than ever to transfer your ticket 
to someone else if you can no longer make it to a match.  
 
Log into your account online and open your season ticket order, click on ‘show items’ to see the 
list of matches covered by your season ticket and tick the box next to the match that you would 
like to send to someone. Then click the ‘Forward’ button. 
 
 

 
 
 
You can send the ticket to someone in your friends and family list or if they aren’t already listed, 
you can add or look up a supporter if you know their details. You just need to know their name 
and account number or email address. 



 
 
Make your selection and click on ‘Forward Tickets’. 
 
You will see confirmation that your ticket has been forwarded and details of who it has been 
sent to.  
 
At this point, your ticket will no longer scan as a valid ticket at the turnstiles. 
 

 
 
If you want to take your ticket back, click on the ‘Cancel Posting’ button.  
 
Once someone has accepted a ticket that you have forwarded to them, you will not be 
able to take it back.  
 
 



If you are a recipient of a forwarded ticket, you will receive an email to let you know that 
someone has sent you a ticket.  
 
Log in to your account to accept the ticket. You will have the chance to update the concession 
type if necessary and pay the difference if required at the checkout. Select the concession type 
you require and proceed to the checkout. 
 

 
 
At the checkout, select the type of ticket you would like to receive. 
 

 
 
Scroll to the bottom of the checkout and press the ‘Pay’ button. Your ticket will be emailed to 
you shortly after. 
 

 


